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The Joy of Back to School 

The start of a new school year is a time of joy for many people. For students, it 
means a fresh start, new friends, and new opportunities to learn. For parents, it 
means a break from the chaos of summer vacation. And for teachers, it means 
the chance to inspire and teach a new generation of learners. 

Of course, there is also some anxiety associated with back to school. Students 
may be worried about making new friends, fitting in, or doing well in their classes. 
Parents may be concerned about their children's safety or their ability to keep up 
with their schoolwork. And teachers may be feeling the pressure to prepare their 
students for standardized tests or college admissions. 

But despite the challenges, there is no denying that back to school is a time of 
great joy. It is a time for new beginnings, for growth, and for learning. It is a time 
to make memories that will last a lifetime. 

So let's all embrace the joy of 
back to school this year. Let's 
help our students feel excited 
about learning, let's support our 
teachers, and let's make sure 
that our schools are safe and 
welcoming for everyone. 

Together, we can make this a 
great school year for all. 
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AUBURN POLICE 

Here are a few tips for drivers to help keep students safe: 

• Slow down in school zones and be aware of children who 
may be crossing the street. 

• Be especially careful when turning or changing lanes 
near schools. 

• Obey the speed limit and don't text or talk on the phone 
while driving. 

Here are a few tips for students to help keep themselves 
safe: 

• Walk or bike to school with a buddy. 

• Cross the street at crosswalks and look both ways before 
you go. 

• Be aware of your surroundings and don't be afraid to ask 
for help if you need it. 
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August: The Month of Summer’s End 

The month of August is named after the first Roman emperor, Augustus Caesar. He was born in August, and he re-
named the month after himself in 8 BC. 
 
The full moon in August is called the Sturgeon Moon. This name is thought to come from the fact that sturgeon, a 
large fish, are typically caught in abundance during this month. 
 
In the United States, August is National Watermelon Month. This is a fitting time to celebrate this delicious fruit, 
which is in season during August. 
 
The first atomic bomb was tested in New Mexico on August 6, 1945. This event marked the beginning of the end of 
World War II. 
August is a month of both fun and history. It is a time to enjoy the last days of summer, but it is also a time to remem-
ber the important events that have taken place in this month. 
Here are some other interesting facts about August: 
 
• The average temperature in August is 75 degrees Fahrenheit in the United States. (NOT IN GEORGIA) 
• The most popular birthstone for August is peridot. 
• The national flower of August is the gladiolus. 
• The national bird of August is the hummingbird. 
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ADVERTISEMENTS 

We have a new option for some of our 
customers during our trial period.  Give us 
a call at City Hall (770)963-4002 or email  

Pam (pmccart@cityofauburn-ga.org) to 
find out if you qualify during this trial  

period! 

DATE LOCATION EVENT 

08/03/2023 
5:00pm 

Council Chambers City Council Business Meeting 

08/04/2023 
6:00pm 

Downtown Food Truck Friday 

08/10/2023 
6:00pm 

Auburn Public Library Downtown Development Authority 

08/12/2023 
8:30am 

Downtown Community Yard Sale 

08/17/2023 
5:00pm 

Council Chambers City Council Workshop 

08/26/2023 
10:00am 

Downtown Car Show 

08/26/2023 
2:000pm 

Downtown 
Back To School Event with Prin-

cesses and other Characters 

09/07/2023 
5:00pm 

Council Chambers City Council Business Meeting  

LIBRARY 

The City of Auburn Water Rates are increasing.  Here is a short breakdown of 
the increases: 
 
Base Rate has increased from $15 to $16.50 
 
Consumption rates has in-
creased about 75 cents per 
each 1,000 Gallons used. 
 
The average usage is close to  
1,500 gallons per month. 
 
 
 
The average family of 4 can 
expect to see their water bill 
increase by $2 to $3 per 
month. This may not seem like 
a lot, but it can add up over time. There are things that families can do to re-
duce their water usage and save money on their water bills, such as fixing 
leaks, watering their lawns less often, and taking shorter showers.  

WATER RATES 

470-219-0632 
Johnboy30011 
@gmail.com 

Red Cross Blood Drive 
August 9th 1:00-7:00pm 
JD Withers Building 
 
Community Yard Sale 
Saturday August 12th 8:30-1:00p 
Downtown Auburn 
 
Pharoah’s Car Show 
Saturday August 26th 10:00-2:00pm 
Downtown Auburn 
 
Back to School Event with Your Favorite Characters 
Saturday August 26th 4:00-6:00pm 
WhistleStop Shops 
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